
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
We would very much like to invite you as a valued Partner in the Global Water Partnership to our 
annual Network Meeting -  for the first time in a ‘Follow-the-Sun’ format. 

The meeting will give you an opportunity to engage directly with other GWP Partners and with your 
GWP regional and global peers. You will be able to contribute to the new GWP strategy that is being 
developed, as well as other agenda items for which we need your input. We will let you know about 
these items soon. 

What: The ‘Follow the Sun’ format allows GWP to consult with Partners in each region over a 24-
hour period. You can be part of a 2-hour session in your region (in your language and time zone), and 
then hand over your region’s input to another region. The Network Meeting culminates in a 
summary and forward-looking global session at the end (recorded for those who cannot participate). 

Dates: 11-12 September (specific times for each GWP regional session and global session tbd) 

Who: GWP Partners 

How to connect: There will be different options to join the Network Meeting, either by face-to-face 
sessions in selected countries, or by joining online (link to be announced later). Either way, Partners 
will be able to connect and contribute to the GWP Network! 

 

 

                                                                                        

 Save the date!  

 
GWP Network Meeting 2018 

Travelling the World 

 

11-12 September 2018 

 

 
More information to follow 


